
Happy 159th Founders’ Day to all our students Parents & Staff of Girls’ High School & 

College, Prayagraj. 

 

The year 2020 was a very challenging year for all the people of the world. Educational 

Institutions were no exception. The method of learning & teaching was brought to test for both 

the teacher and the taught. The various extra curricular & co-curricular activities of the school 

were also affected, though new ways & methods of virtual program implementation were 

planned and organised. 

The Founders’ Day  in Girls’ High School was celebrated each year with great fervour & zeal.  

 

However this year due to the Pandemic only A thanksgiving prayer was offered At the All Saints’ 

Cathedral in which our six newly appointed Flag bearers, (the Head Girl the four House 

Captains & the Sports captain), and a few nominated staff members participated.  

The staff & students wearing masks and following all the prescribed guidelines, raised thanks to 

the Almighty, praying for His continuous guidance & blessings on our well loved GHS. 

 


